
Subject:                                     FW: 5003 Morse Road
 

From: Barbara Anderson 
Sent: Thursday, August 18, 2022 2:04:16 PM
To: Michael Tamarkin <michael.tamarkin@gahanna.gov>
Subject: 5003 Morse Road
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside the City of Gahanna. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Please do not approve of the construction of the multi family buildings on 5003 Morse Rd.

As a 10 year resident of our quite Amberlea Village community, I’m concerned about the safety and privacy of my friends.

Thank you.  Barb Anderson

Sent from my iPhone
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